
TRANSATLANTIC TRADE – 
AL4 SERVICE - M/V MOL 
PROFICIENCY V.0238W – 
PORT OMISSION 

EUA Advisory 
Apr 04, 2024 

Dear valued ONE customer, 

Please be advised that an agreement has been made among the partner 
lines to omit M/V MOL Proficiency V.0238W’s FRLEH call to mitigate 
schedule delays. 

The next AL4 vessel calling FRLEH will be the M/V ONE Triton V.0106W. 

SERVICE   AL4 

WB WK   17 

Vessel   MOL Proficiency 

Voyage   0238 W 

Original Rotation   FRLEH – GBLGP – BEANR – DEHAM 

Revised Rotation   GBLGP – BEANR – DEHAM 

    

WB WK   18 

Vessel   ONE Triton 

Voyage   0106 W 

Original Rotation   FRLEH – GBLGP – BEANR – DEHAM 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 

https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en


Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales 
account representative for additional support: 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location

